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Produced water spill reported in Mountrail County 
 

BISMARCK, N.D. – Goodnight Midstream recently notified the North Dakota Department of 
Environmental Quality of a produced water spill from a pipeline in Mountrail County on Oct. 7. 
 
The incident occurred about 7 miles northwest of New Town. The cause of the spill is due to a third-
party contractor striking a gathering line. 
 
Goodnight Midstream estimates that approximately 285 barrels of produced water were discharged, 
with all but 30 barrels immediately recovered from the trench. Produced water is a by-product of oil 
production.  
 
Personnel from Environmental Quality are inspecting the site and will continue to monitor the 
investigation and remediation. 
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For more information, contact:  
 
Scott Stockdill 
Division or Water Quality 
4201 Normandy St.     |     Bismarck, ND 58503-1324 
PHONE:  701.328.5241     |     EMAIL: sjstockdill@nd.gov 
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